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Hello,

I live on_ I wanna let you know my opinion about the Pintys Plant. In the summer we can’t
open the windows when we are sleeping, and our baby can not sleep well because of the noise. Also when we
want to change air at home there is so bad odour in the air. Absolutely I am against the expansion of the plant.
There will be more traffic and tracks coming which will pollute the air more.

Thank you for understanding.

Best regards



